
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

8th October 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Cinderella – Sunderland Empire 

We are very excited to inform you, that on Tuesday 17th December 2019, we are taking the 

whole school to see the Cinderella Pantomime at the Sunderland Empire.  As we are 

watching the morning performance, we will depart school after registration and return to 

school for a late lunch.  The children will be provided with a snack and a drink during the 

interval. 

 

We would kindly ask for a donation of £10 per ticket.  Please note this price includes 

transport and refreshments. 

 

After considering family groups, the following subsidies will apply for those families with 

siblings in school. 

 

Families with 2 children £18.00 

 

Donations can be paid via ParentPay.  Please feel free to pay off any amount until the 

donation for your child/children is fully paid.  If you have any problems with this payment, 

please do not hesitate to have a quiet word with a member of staff.  We do not want any 

child from this school to miss out on any key educational trips and opportunities because of 

cost. 

 

I’m sure you’ll agree, going to the theatre is a very exciting experience for our children. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Ashton 

Headteacher 

Fleming Field, Shotton Colliery, Durham. DH6 2JQ 

Tele/Fax: 0191 5261531    Email: ourladyoflourdes@durhamlearning.net   Website: http://www.ourladyoflourdes.durham.sch.uk/    
Headteacher: Mrs. L. Ashton 
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